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Comments: As a resident of the area who splits time between the east and west side of the Sandia Mountains, I

oppose this project. Construction of a roller coaster on the east side of these mountains would create a visual

and noise nuisance for residents and visitors. Additionally, this type of structure would create erosion issues, fire

hazard, and a detriment to wildlife habitat. Please do not approve this project. 


